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Fort Point Project Management (FPPM), a provider of real estate project management and
relocation services, has hired Jennifer Krewalk as project manager.
In this role, Krewalk will lead renovation and relocation projects for companies in the high tech, life
sciences and healthcare sectors. Her proven successes with clients like Bank of America and
Steward Health Care guarantee seamless transitions for employees moving to a new work space. 
"Jenn's commitment to customer service and her attention to detail will be valuable assets for us and
our clients at Fort Point Project Management" said Christine Mosholder, partner and founder of
FPPM. 
Prior to joining FPPM, Krewalk managed real estate projects at EMC Corp. where she supported the
Metro West region totaling over 5 sites and 13 buildings. She holds a bachelors of science in
Architectural Engineering Technology from Wentworth Institute of Technology and volunteers her
time at the Hospital for Special Care, as well as the Crohn's and Colitis Foundation of America.
FPPM is a provider of project management and relocation management services for lab, academic
and corporate projects. Experienced project managers with engineering, facilities management and
architectural expertise guarantee successful transitions to new locations. As an owner's
representative, Fort Point PM will coordinate the design, engineering, IT, construction, furniture
procurement and ultimately the relocation of your business to a new site.
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